
Erin Mills Soccer Club

EMSC Update – March 21st, 2022

Date: March 21st, 2022

To: EMSC Membership

CC: Staff, Board of Directors

From: Matthew Kassabian, General Manager

Subject: Update: Lifting of Masking Requirements

Dear Eagles,

The Erin Mills Soccer Club continues to monitor to COVID-19 situation daily. We continue to

follow the guidelines provided by the Government of Ontario, Peel Public Health, The City of

Mississauga and Ontario Soccer.

The Government of Ontario announced on March 9th, 2022 that it is relaxing public health

measures, in response to the recent status of the COVID-19 pandemic. As part of those changes,

effective March 21st, 2022, at 12:01 a.m. the Government of Ontario will remove the masking

requirements for sport and recreational facilities.

As a result of this announcement, for those that access the Erin Mills Soccer Club Facilities, you

will no longer be required to wear a mask while in the facility as of March 21s, 2022.

We will continue to support those that choose to wear a face mask while in the EMSC facility

and/or are participating in EMSC activities.

Thank you for your continued support. See you on the pitch!

Best Regards,

Matthew Kassabian, General Manager

Erin Mills Soccer Club

Click here for Updates from Ontario Soccer on COVID-19

Click here for Updates from Peel Public Health

Click here for EMSC Return to Play Information

Erin Mills Soccer Club                            3135 Unity Drive, Unit 3 & 4 Mississauga, ON L5L 4L4                        905-820-9740

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5790290-covid-19-updates
https://www.peelregion.ca/coronavirus/
https://www.erinmillssoccer.com/emsc-covid19-updates

